
 

  
Click on the links below to see some images and video from the great presentation of learning hosted by our 

Science Department yesterday - The Grade 8 Science Fair 2024. 

https://www.instagram.com/p/C7mOx7LRzUS/?igsh=cnU4YjMwbDcyaHpt  

https://www.instagram.com/reel/C7kjg3SPoyf/?igsh=MXBvbGJ0YzNrd3RmbA== 

 
Mr. Dickinson’s Accounting classes visited the Bench Accounting office in downtown Vancouver last Friday.  

Students were introduced to many aspects of a day in the life in the business sector. 

 

 
Join @rockridgess Model United Nations Club and sometimes you get to meet the Premier of BC! 

 

https://www.instagram.com/p/C7mOx7LRzUS/?igsh=cnU4YjMwbDcyaHpt
https://www.instagram.com/reel/C7kjg3SPoyf/?igsh=MXBvbGJ0YzNrd3RmbA==


 

 
Model UN club attended the North Shore Model UN Conference this past weekend at  

Argyle School in North Vancouver. 

 

 
Mr. Rickard teaching our  Grade 7 future Ravens at Gleneagles this week.  Mr. Rickard is bringing an 

introduction to rugby to PHE classes at our local elementary schools. 



 

 
A great day on Saturday at the Ultimate Tournament, winning 2 games out of 3. 

 
Grade 10 First Peoples10 students flexed their creative muscles this past week, creating a Lego art installation 

inspired by our wonderful teacher librarian Nicole Reid 

Based on the novel Marrow Thieves by Métis author, Cherie Dimaline. 

The book focuses on modern struggles with environmental degradation and post-colonial impact on the 

Indigenous people of Canada. The students found symbols in the book that represent these challenges along 

with important parts of Indigenous culture. Mr. Williams was very proud of the way our students handled the 

material, showing maturity and a lot of hard work. 



 

 
Alumni Insights Event - Great for our senior students to connect with some of our 2023, 22 and 21 Alumni 

 

 
Rockridge students Elle F (top row 5th from left) and Olive B (top row 3rd from right)  won gold  

in the California Cup  with the Rob Short Field Hockey Academy U19 team last weekend.  



 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 

Come to the last PAC meeting of the school year on June 5th which will begin with a fireside chat with Principal 

Kolkea and Vice Principals Baker & Thomson. Please email your questions to the PAC at ropac@wvschools.ca  

by Friday, May 31st for our discussion. 

mailto:ropac@wvschools.ca


 

 



 

 
Register Here 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/youth-vaping-information-considerations-impacts-tickets-899240621907?aff=oddtdtcreator


 
 

 

 

 
Buy raffle tickets! Chance to win $500 while supporting Rockridge! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/2c8127b2-6dbd-47dd-be3b-3d1d1f6c76d4


 
 

 

 
Discover amazing deals on tickets, gift cards and summer camps at the Rockridge Online Auction. All proceeds go 

directly to Rockridge. Place your bid from anywhere! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.32auctions.com/Rockridge


 
 

 
See sign up details in Ebulletin 

 

 



 

 
Walk with your Doc 

 
 

 
Active Youth 

https://westvancouverschools.ca/national-forum-on-physical-mental-and-spiritual-health-walk-with-your-doc/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/national-forum-on-physical-mental-and-spiritual-health-active-youth/


 

 


